
 

 

 
 
 
September 25, 2023 
 
Families, 
 
Last month, we advised that two additional portable classrooms were required for Park West School due 
to increased enrolment. The first portable classroom was arriving on August 30, and the second was 
scheduled to arrive in the coming weeks.  
 
The first additional portable is ready to go, and the inside classroom space is being set up this week.  
 
There was a delay in moving the second additional portable and it will now be arriving tomorrow night 
between 12:00 a.m. and 3:00 a.m., (early morning of Wednesday, September 27). The portable 
classroom will arrive at the school site via a police escort. We are recommending that families living 
around the school ensure their vehicle is not parked on the road during that time.  
 
As a reminder, once the portable classroom arrives, the space will be refreshed, including adding 
furniture and technology set up. It should be ready for students to use by late October. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation. Please feel free to share this email with other families in your 
community. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the HRCE Operations Services team at 
hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kavita Khanna 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
 

https://www.hrce.ca/sites/default/files/hrsb/Departments/BoardServices/Communications/community.letter.for.portables.update.parkwest.aug.23.pdf
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